PA Department of Agriculture Hosting Farm City Day

The Pennsylvania Department of Agriculture will once again be hosting Farm City Day. The event will be
returning to the Farm Show Complex May 7th and 8th, 2025, and Fox Chase Farm May 14th, 2025. This event
allows students to learn about agriculture and all it entails. Students will work their way through various learning
stations that focus on all aspects of agriculture. Children will learn about where their food comes from and the
many career opportunities that exist in agriculture.

Learning stations will have hands-on engaging activities representing all aspects of agriculture from animals and
bees to forestry and vegetables and beyond. This event will give students, caregivers and teachers the
opportunity to fully engage with agriculture and plant the seed for further learning and exploration in the industry.

We would love to see you and your students attend. For more information and to register your class please visit
the PA Farm City Day webpage. For all other questions please contact Sara Gligora at sgligora@pa.gov.
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